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Hon. Roger J. Miner
United States Court of Appeals 

for the Second Circuit
414 United States Courthouse
Albany, NY 12201

Dear Judge Miner,

_ May
RECEIVED

JUN 0 2 1995

ROGER J. MINER 
U.S. CIRCUIT JUDGE 
ALBANY NEW YORK

I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet with me 
yesterday. I greatly enjoyed speaking with you and your clerks, 
and I remain very interested in clerking for you.

I know that you have received many excellent applications for 
a clerkship in your chambers, and I appreciate being given the 
opportunity to interview with you. I am prepared to work very hard 
for you, and I am confident that I would make a positive 
contribution to your chambers.

If you need any other documentation from me, I will be happy 
to send it to you. Once again, thank you for meeting with me and 
I hope to hear from you soon.

Respectfully,

rank J. alle
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